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As a resident of the Town of Yarmouth, I encourage the committee to understand the 
scope of work for the rail trail.  The West Side Trail, here in Yarmouth, is a treasured 
part of the community for cyclists and a reason to live in the town.  Having lived next 
to Davis Square in Cambridge, MA I have also witnessed this "done right," allowing 
recreational cyclists and commuters alike to choose exercise over 
emissions-generating traffic.  Please support the due diligence necessary to 
understand this option for our citizens.


